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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
This letter is to remind you of the Eau Claire Area School District’s Sick Child Guidelines. 
 
Although we encourage and expect regular attendance, in an effort to maintain the good health 
of all our students, please refrain from bringing your child to school if they are sick. This will 
reduce the overall number of illnesses among the students. 
 
If a child exhibits any of the following symptoms at school, a parent/guardian/emergency 
contact will be notified to come and pick up the student: 

 Temperature of 100.5° or more  

 Diarrhea  

 Vomiting  

 Persistent coughing  

 Draining or spreading rash 

 

If you have any questions about these guidelines, please contact your child’s school nurse for 

further direction. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Eau Claire Area School District School Nurses 

 


